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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

It’s been a very rainy couple of weeks but that hasn’t stopped classes from 
getting out and about. Class 4 visited Ledston Outdoor Centre where they 
tried activities including making dragonflies and clay creatures. They showed 
great teamwork skills when working together to build dens. Class 1 are 
learning about old toys and on a visit to Weston Park Museum they learned 
about the different materials used to make toys in the past. They also 
became museum curators for the day, choosing their favourite toys to 
organise and place in the glass cabinets. The children asked lots of 
interesting questions to find out more information.                                               
Thank you to all the parents who were able to join us for parents’ meetings 
this week – I hope you found them useful. We are trialling some Maths 
Journals for homework this year in classes 1 to 6. The work in these matches 
the learning in class so we hope they will be a chance for children to practice 
at home. If you couldn’t come to a meeting they will be sent home with the 
children.   Have a lovely weekend, Miss Stothard 
 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

Mon 14th Oct – Class 3 Visit to 
Manor Lodge 

Thur. 17th Oct – Individual photos 

Mon 21st Oct 9.15am – Class1 
Family Learning activity  

Wed 23rd Oct – F1 visit Pumpkin 
Picking 

Thur 24th Oct – Flu vaccines for F2 
– Y6 

Fri 25th Oct – INSET day SCHOOL 
CLOSED FOR CHILDREN 

Mon 28th Oct – Fri 1st Nov HALF 
TERM HOLIDAY 

Fri 8th Nov -Class 5 visit to the 
National Space Centre 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

The gates open at 8.45am 

each morning and close at 

9am.  

 

To report a child’s 

absence please contact 

the school office on 01709 

740879 

 

                      PRE-LOVED UNIFORM 

We have lots of pre-loved uniform available                                                              

and looking for a new home! Lots is hardly                                                             

worn and some is brand new. If you would like                                                     

to come and have a look, just ask the staff on                                                 

Reception. If you would like a bag of uniform in                                            a 

particular size, just message Ms Roddis on Dojo                                                                

and we can arrange this for you.  

 

                     

  

AT KIMBERWORTH WE LOVE TO READ! 

We ask that children read at least 3 times 

each week. Please record this in reading 

diaries. Each week, the class with the 

highest percent of regular readers can 

choose a new book for their class.  

 


